
PRESIDENTS REPORT  

FOR ELW CLUSTER IV HOA BOARD MEETING 

3/8/2021 

 

Mulch was completed and looks good.  Thanks to all for your cooperation with our vendor 

during installation. 

Just reporting that ELWCA will be pressure cleaning the sidewalks along S. Woodlands Dr on 

April 5 -9th.  Stay off those sidewalks until dry.  The main gate will also be closed to widen the 

exit area from March 31- April 1 (approx.) 

Please note to all residents the proper procedure to report maintenance issues is with Kari 

Lopez at M &A…best using the portal on the Caliper website.  You can also call or email her 

directly. 

        

 

 

Cathy McCarthy 

ELW Cluster IV Board President 

 


